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Service Letter No. 1.245
November 2, 2007

TO: All Owners and Operator’s of Lycoming Aircraft Engines
SUBJECT:  Special Service Publication No. SSP-567, “Camshaft Regrinding”

The purpose of this Service Letter is to notify all owners of Lycoming aircraft engines that Special Service
Publication No. SSP-567, “Camshaft Regrinding” and all subsequent revisions, all of which were withdrawn

from circulation by Lycoming many years ago, are inactive and have been withdrawn by Lycoming engines.

Refer to appropriate overhaul manual for the procedures on the visual and dimensional inspections of the
camshatft.
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